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Statement by the Federal Democratic Republic of Ethiopia on the Universal Periodic Review of the Arab Republic of Egypt
Thank you, Mr President,  

Ethiopia welcomes the high-level delegation of the Arab Republic of Egypt led by H.E Mr. Omar Marwan, Minister for Parliamentary Affairs to the 3rd UPR cycle and thanks them for the presentation of the national report.
Ethiopia appreciates the efforts Egypt has exerted towards the implementation of the accepted recommendations provided during the second UPR cycle. In particular, we note with satisfaction measures taken to eradicate illiteracy among persons over the age of 15, the increase of budget of the higher education, the development of foster families for children deprived of family support and the adoption of a national strategy to combat human trafficking. 
In the spirit of positive and constructive dialogue, Ethiopia would like to present the following recommendation to Egypt:

1. To continue its efforts to strengthen the social protection and integration programs for poor families, older persons, orphans and persons with disabilities who are unable to work. 
We wish Egypt a successful review.
I thank you
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